Comp and Benefits meeting notes
October 12,2007

Members present:  Kara Miller, David Freistroffer, Genie Goicoechea, Russ Hammons, Dwaine Hiles, DJ Smith.

Dr. Mike McFarlane met with our committee to pass along information regarding implementation of guidelines currently being used for new course development and asked our support to include the guidelines at the end of the workload policy. These guidelines are not considered changes to the workload policy, but only guidelines for the application of new course development toward workload. We are in support of this action.

He also gave updated information about an increase in overload pay schedule for adjunct faculty with the intention of fulltime faculty increasing later in the hopes that both will be equal with time. 
Our committee has started work on guidelines to be used in the decision process for administering travel money.  Currently it is dispersed on a first come first serve basis and we feel there should be something in place that is more fair.    
